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19th November 2021 

Dear Parent 

I am writing to inform you of a few date changes that we have had to move around 

due to different circumstances at the end of term.  

Party Day 

Originally, this was on our term dates as the 15th December. All parties will now be 

on Monday 13th December. Further information will be sent regarding parties in due 

course. 

Christmas Disco 

We have had to move the Christmas disco from Wednesday 15th December to 

Tuesday 14th December. Further information regarding tickets will be sent in due 

course. 

Breakfast with Santa 

We have unfortunately had to cancel this event this year. It had been scheduled for 

Thursday 16th December. However, we have managed to talk Santa into visiting the 

school on Thursday 9th  December in the morning. All children from Key Stage 1 

and EYFS will have the chance to meet Santa, listen to some stories by the 

Christmas tree and have their photo taken. Being such a busy man we felt it unfair to 

ask him to visit the school twice in a week. This way also, every child will have the 

chance to meet Santa. 

Training Day 

On Friday the 17th December, the school has been asked by the Trust to have an 

additional training day. For this reason, the children’s last day of school will be 

Thursday 16th December. 

If you have any questions regarding these arrangements, please don’t hesitate to get 

in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. J. Raw 


